
 

HAPPINESS RETREAT 
Our Special Education Sunday school class here at Grove Park Baptist Church just returned from    

celebrating the 50th year of Happiness Retreat!  And what a joyous celebration it was!                     

Worshipping,  singing,  puppets,  swimming, creative movement,  beachball volleyball, talent 

show, classes, crafts, dancing and archery all jam packed into a few days! 

Getting reacquainted with old friends and meeting new ones! Our time there is so  special to each and 

every one of us. It's hard to describe the happiness and gratefulness we  experience being a part of 

such a great event!! Check out Happiness Retreat,  NC on  Facebook for more pictures and videos of 

this great retreat!  



Dear Grove Park Friends, 
 
Thank you, once again, for the chance to speak to you all again this summer.  Our time in the US this year was 
very short but we feel very blessed to have spent a little time with you all.  We love sharing our life and minis-
try with you and appreciate your prayers! 
 
We would also love it if you are able to sign up for our regular updates.  We try to send an update about 
work in the hospital, life in Nepal, or special prayer requests every week or two.  To do this, we use a secure 
website called, Epistle.  If you sign up for our updates, you will receive an email with our page info called 
"Momos and Mountains" from the Epistle site.  By clicking the link, it will bring you to all of our recent        
updates which look a bit like a   social media page.  The link expires after a  few days and also cannot be     
forwarded to others for security reasons. 
 
If you would like to join, please use the link or QR code below and add your email.   
https://momos-and-mountains.epistle.org/subscribe 
 
With love, 
The Riggsbees in Nepal 

 

*SIA FALL DAY TRIP * SEPTEMBER 26 * MILLSTONE CREEK ORCHARDS* 
We will be visiting Millstone Creek Orchards (near Ramseur, NC) for a  picnic and orchard  tasting tour.  We will be given the 

opportunity to taste a variety of apple treats and learn all about apples.  We will experience  apple cider pressing and      
samples as well as enjoy the fun of a  hayride out to the orchards.   

***The cost is $13 per person and must be paid in cash to Irene Britton.*** 
 ***The last day to sign up is Sunday, September 15th.*** 

Gospel of John Study             
Begins  September 10 and our 
book club “ the Jesus, I Never 
Knew” begins September 12.  

(Book is Available on amazon) 


